
St Catherine of Siena parish are
pleased to partner with Tabor Living
to show compassion and generosity
to people experiencing 
homelessness in Birmingham.
The church's city centre
location is ideal for the
project. The creation 
of new meeting rooms 
will enable the parish and
community to support even
more local events and activities.
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St Catherine of Siena Celebration event 
ALL ARE WELCOME
Sunday 23rd April

11am – Mass.  Celebrated by his Grace,
the Most Reverend Bernard Longley, Archbishop of Birmingham

Followed by refreshments, tours and blessing of the new facilities.

St Catherine of Siena, Bristol St, Birmingham, B5 7BE
(please use public transport or park nearby, car park will be closed)

All are welcome to come along at 11am or to only attend after Mass. 
To help with planning please email enquiries@fatherhudsons.org.uk to con�rm attendance.

Or for further information please call Father Hudson’s Care on 01675 434000

St Catherine of Siena & 
Tabor Living new partnership 


